
Training will be on Tuesday, October 9th from 5:30-7 PM in 
Princeton.  Please RSVP for location information. 

 

Do you love… 
 your local beaches? 
 learning about Midcoast water quality? 
 storm tracking and a little adventure? 

Join us for First Flush 2012! 

Volunteer for this annual event when we brave the first storm of the year for science!  
We will provide all the training and equipment you will need to collect water samples. 

Interested? For more information contact: 
San Mateo County Resource Conservation District 

Karissa Anderson 
karissa@sanmateorcd.org 

650.712.7765 x104 


